
 

Memo 
Date: June 22, 2018 
 
To: Priests, Deacons, Brothers, Sisters, Principals, Parish and  

Chancery Staff 
 
From: Paula Gwynn Grant, Director, Office of Communications 
 
Re:  Media Coverage of The Archdiocese of Atlanta – Week Ending  

June 22, 2018 
 

 
It has been another week of good coverage for The Archdiocese of Atlanta in the 
news and in The Georgia Bulletin. 
 
In case you missed them, please see below for links to this week’s featured 
stories: 
 
The Georgia Bulletin: 

• Five priests ordained to serve archdiocese 
• An opportunity to meet the new priests 
• Cathedral’s Hyland Center project moving forward 
• Msgr. Churchwell was ‘always there for the people’ 
• Father Tom Francis, Trappist and Trinitarian, celebrates 60 years as 

priest 
• St. John the Evangelist Church rededicated June 3 
• Spring was a season of state championships for Catholics schools 
• Newspaper, communications office receive 16 Catholic Press awards 
• Theology on Tap provides unity for young adult community 
• Culinary ministry imparts kitchen know-how to youth 

 
National News: 

• Prospective Catholic U.S. Army Chaplain Ordained a Priest in Atlanta 
• US Catholic Institutions declare 'we are still in' Paris Climate Agreement 

 
En Español: 

• Los oradores de la Sesión en Español proclaman el poder del amor, la 
santidad y la fe 

• The Quest es la emisora católica de radio más reciente de Atlanta 

Please share this information in your bulletin, newsletters, websites and social 
media. 

Thank you. 

http://bit.ly/2K4xzB6
http://bit.ly/2KekhB3
http://bit.ly/2K0z03o
http://bit.ly/2KcXghN
http://bit.ly/2K05VVR
http://bit.ly/2K05VVR
http://bit.ly/2JYl0a8
http://bit.ly/2KaCr6F
http://bit.ly/2K1tn4T
http://bit.ly/2JZ3W46
http://bit.ly/2KccTWV
http://bit.ly/2IgWNGF
http://bit.ly/2JZmMIm
http://bit.ly/2IhMFx1
http://bit.ly/2IhMFx1
http://bit.ly/2Mflfuh

